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  Early voting started this past Monday and will continue until November 4. Please be sure to vote in this 
crucial election. It is our God-given and blood-bought right and privilege as citizens of the United States. 
I hope everyone reading this remembers and uses the voting benefit as intended. Be thoughtful and 
vote for whom you wish. I advise prayer over your decision. It never hurts to ask God to direct you in 
your decision. 
 
  I voted Monday. I do it every time on the first day to check out the machines and equipment. The 
County bought new check-in equipment. We are still very pleased with the Election Systems and 
Software (ES&S) voting machines and continue to appreciate them. We have been very displeased with 
the check-in equipment where you turn over your driver’s license, and the person scans it so the system 
can pick up your name and voter information. We just bought a new system, the first time we have used 
it. On Monday, I was delighted with the ease of use when I checked in. 
 
  It is so important to me to make it easy for everyone to vote in this county, and I am very proud of our 
election workers. 
 
Thanks for listening. May God bless us all. And, God, thank you for the rain. Please bring more! Amen. 


